=PIL

PIL is honoured to be awarded a letter of commendation at the
#International_Safety@Sea Awards_2021organised by the
#Maritime_and_Port_Authority of Singapore (#MPA).

The award was given in recognition of Capt. Rahman AKM Aktarur and the crew of
#Kota_Ria, who carried out a rescue operation on 28th February 2020 at the
#Malacca_ Straits.

PIL is fully supportive of its crew taking part in search and #rescue operations at
sea. We thank the #National_Maritime_Safety_at_Sea_Council (#NMSSC) for
acknowledging our contribution towards #sea_safety.

#safetyatseaweek #MPA #MaritimesSG

https://bit.ly/3t5iDWE.
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